
Big Basswood Lake Association Board Meeting-July 22, 2012

Members present: Mike Hunting, Phyllis Coosaia, Maeve Coccimiglio, Larry Allcorn, 
Lolly Hunting, Marilyn Kellum

The meeting was called to order at 12:45 PM by the Chair.  

BBLA Committees were reviewed and are as follows:

Lolly-History and vendorsʼ list
Communication-Andrew
Stewardship-Marilyn
Membership-Larry

Board officers for the upcoming year are as follows:

Chair-Mike
Vice chair-perhaps Ron
Treasurer-Phyllis
Secretary-Marilyn

September 20, 2012 was the date set for the next Board Meeting.  Place and time TBA.

The low attendance at todayʼs AGM was discussed.  Notification was by e-mail and 
dock notices.  Andrew will send an e-mail to the membership list asking for annual dues 
to be mailed in care of Jane Mason.  The atendance issue will be discussed further at 
the next board meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 1:15 PM.

Marilyn Kellum


